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Dexter Community Care Center Relocation Ribbon

Cutting

Dexter, Missouri - Dexter Chamber of Commerce held a
relocation Ribbon Cutting for Dexter Community Care Center on Thursday, June 28,
2018.  The Center relocated to 911 B West Business Hwy 60 next to Dollar General.

It may be a new location, but they will have the same dedicated providers; Muhannad
Al-Kilani, MD Endocrinologist, Cyriacus Anaele, MD Nephrologist, Rachel Coppage,
FNP, Family Nurse Practitioner, Paul F. Montany, MD, Vascular, Thoracic and
General Surgeon, Jennifer Nickell, MD, Obstetrics/Gynecology and Hollie Conner,
FNP-C is a Family Nurse Practitioner.

They are open from 8 a.m. - noon and 1 p.m. - 5 p.m. Monday - Friday.  Call (573)
614-5762 to make an appointment or walk-ins are also welcome.

Pictured from left to right are Korie Fish, Dexter Chamber of Commerce Director,
Kerri Schaefer, Dexter Community Care Center Repectionist, Donna Fields, Clinic
Manager, Katie Levart, LPN, Hollie Conner, Family Nurse Practitioner, Lea Jenkins,
Southern Bank, Sharon Urhahn, Director of Marketing, and Jason Banken, Dexter
Mayor.

Dexter Community Care Center Relocation Ribbon Cutting

This article: Dexter Community Care Center Relocation Ribbon Cutting  was first

published on https:/showmetimes.com .

Written by Dee Loflin
Date: June 28th 2018
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